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Pupils from Year 5 had the amazing opportunity to
participate in a Wrestling Taster session lead by an
Olympian champion. The pupils learnt how to hold and
move their opponent to score maximum points. All our
pupils had a fun time and enjoyed learning all the skills
of a wrestler!

Wrestling Taster Festival 

Bee Netball Festival 

Pupils from Year 2 attended a fun filled Bee Netball
festival. The pupils went around multiple stations and
tried lots of new activities. Everyone had an amazing
time and really enjoyed working as a team.

National Schools Football Week 

Pupils from all year groups participated in the National
Schools Football Week. Pupils enjoyed learning new skills
and playing matches against their friends. Everyone had
lots of fun and of course scoring lots of goals!


